
From:planning.north@sportengland.org
Sent:Wed, 27 Jan 2021 14:32:17 +0000
To:Development Control
Subject:Sport England Acknowledgement: 21/00072/S73 UNIVERSITY OF HULL (HULL SPORT 
PARK), INGLEMIRE LANE HU6 7TS (SE ref: PA/21/Y/KUH/57563)

Caution - This email was sent from outside of our organisation. Do not click on any 
links, preview or open any attachments, or provide any log-in details unless you 
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

 
 
Dear John Wright,
 

App Ref:  21/00072/S73
Site: UNIVERSITY OF HULL (HULL SPORT PARK), INGLEMIRE LANE HU6 7TS
Proposal: Carry out development without complying with condition relating to temporary car park - extension of period site

Thank you for consulting Sport England on the above application. I can confirm that the consultation has been received and was accepted 
on 27/01/2021.

In accordance with Paragraph 011 of NPPG (Article 22 of the Development Management Procedure (England) Order 2015), Sport England 
will respond to this consultation within 21 days of the date of acceptance.

However, if insufficient information is received in order to allow us to make a substantive response to the consultation, Sport England will 
contact you to request further information. The 21 day deadline will not commence until receipt of the additional information.

As a public body, Sport England is subject to the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000, which gives members of the public the right to access 
the information we hold. In the event of a request being received, we will be obliged to release information relating to the application and our response 
unless an exemption in the Act applies. You should therefore inform us if you believe any elements of your submission to be confidential or 
commercially sensitive so that we can take your concerns into account.

If you would like any further information or advice please contact the undersigned at the address below

Yours sincerely,

Planning Administration Team

E: planning.north@sportengland.org 

 



PLEASE NOTE, Sport England offices are now CLOSED. We currently have no access for the foreseeable future due to Covid 19.

Please send any planning applications/strategic consultations & planning general enquiries via email only to:

Planning.north@sportengland.org

We will endeavor to respond within our usual timescales. 

We thank you for your patience.
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